
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club Minutes 
General Membership Meeting,  May 6, 2014 
 
Meeting was called to order in Community Hall at 2:00 PM by President Rick Sochon, 
N1OV. 
 
Rick then led us in the pledge of allegiance.  
  
The Invocation was then given by Rick also. 
 
Attendance – 27  
 
Treasurer’s Report -  $3,342.33 in the bank.   
 
Secretary’s Report – 
The minutes from the last meeting and Board Meeting are posted on the club website.   
 
Presidents Remarks – 
 
Rick asked if we had any new visitors or first time attendees. 
     Harris Beddingfield, KF4GDI has just moved here from the Miami Florida area. 
     Bill Bierce, K4VNP & Peggy Bierce, W4VNP are new members. 
 
Rick thanked the volunteers who helped at the picnic. 
  
Rick thanked the volunteers who helped with the Mass Casualty Drill. 
Denny Eilers gave a report on the drill. 
Pictures are on WWW.SCCARC.INFO 
 
The club is having a problem with the Icom amp not working as it should.  Randy and 
Bob Goldberg will take to Tampa for repair. 
 
Rick Sochon mentioned the Hurricane Drill May 19, Monday. Nothing from the EOC yet 
and will email.  The club will hold its training in the Radio Room and deploy assignments. 
 
Tonight’s ARES/RACES training will be how to pass messages on a net. 
 
Donation of refrigerator and microwave to the radio room by Bill Adkins, WA4KMA. 
 
Program by Bob Stanton, the Role of the Civil Air Patrol. 
 
Meeting next month the first Tuesday at 2 PM in room 5 of Community Hall. 


